Zoning Board Minutes

August 9, 2023

Present

Inez Miranda Hall-Williams, Member

Alexandria Swearingen, Member

Angie Alley, Member

Viola McDaniel, Mayor

Charles Brown

2 community members who were advocates for Mr. Brown

The Zoning Board members met on August 9, 2023 at 6:45pm.

Inez Miranda Hall-Williams facilitated the meeting. The meeting was called to order at
6:51pm. Ms. Hall-Williams invited Mr. Brown to speak. Mr. Brown inquired about what
disqualified him from setting out to build his plans as submitted. The board referenced
the sections that disqualified him and presented his options. Mr. David Brazell, one of
the community members present who works with Brightstar Construction, spoke on
behalf of Mr. Brown and explained the plans.

The board continued to reference Section 21.45 and reiterated Mr. Brown's options. At
the end of the meeting, Mr. Brown decided that he would like to request a variance and
would send Mayor McDaniel his written argument the following day. Mr. Brown
expressed that he would like the variance meeting to be scheduled promptly for the
following week, and the board members discussed a meeting date of Wednesday,
August 15, 2023 at 6:45pm for Mr. Brown'’s variance if the variance was submitted.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm.




